
 

 
 

PARENT BULLETIN 3 

15th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As we end the first full week of the year we take this opportunity to wish all our Jewish and Hindu families a 
wonderful time with their religious celebrations, we hope you have a lovely time celebrating with your 
friends and family. 
 
We launched our clubs this week - which start next week (from Monday 18th). It is great to see so many 
children will be trying new (and some not so new!) activities. The clubs will run for the remainder of the term 
and change after Christmas. 
 
Well done to Year 6. It is never easy to sit an assessment in the second week back, but our exams team 
could not believe how mature and sensible they were. We are all very proud of you.  
 
Alli from Watford Ladies Football Club joined us in school yesterday to inspire our girls from Year 3,4,5 & 6 
to follow in the Lionesses footsteps and be the next generation of superstars. We hope to go and watch her 
play soon.  
 
Our new Reception and Preschool children have settled in brilliantly. We are enjoying getting to know their 
little characters and know that they are going to be very tired this weekend!  
 
Unfortunately, with the return to school we also get the return of bugs and viruses.  We have a diarrhoea 
and vomiting bug going round the younger children.  Please can we ask that all children wash their hands 
before coming into school to try to reduce the spread of infection and we will be taking extra precautions in 
school as well. If your child has been poorly they are unable to be in school and must remain at home for 
48hrs after their last episode.  
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs C Baughan 
 
SEN 
If you have any initial concerns regarding your child please complete the following form: 

https://forms.office.com/r/CD1CHTscFR 

For all of our latest news, to keep up to speed with events, for sharing 'wow' moments, and to stay 'in the loop,' follow us on social media.  
We have 3 platforms- Facebook, Twitter and Instagram. 

Facebook https://www.facebook.com/theaylesburyvaleacademyprimary 

 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/avaprimary?s=09 
 

Instagram: https://instagram.com/avaprimary?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y= 
 

Any questions, please contact avaprimary@theacademy.me FAO: Mrs Clark 

 


